
Dear Sirs

I write to oppose the plans of taking away our beautiful green space at Firs Farm wetlands for crematorium 
space.
A lot of time & hard work has gone in to creating that space & a lottery grant was won.
This space is about the people living not the deceased & i’m sorry if that sounds harsh but it’s a fact. So please 
please refrain from pursuing these plans & leave our beautiful wetlands alone.

Yours sincerely


